Talk on ‘The Route To Becoming
A Professional Engineer’ at UTM
Razak School, Kuala Lumpur

SUB-COMMITTEE OF WOMEN ENGINEERS

ON the 10 October 2012, IEM Women Engineers (IEM WE)
was invited to Universiti Teknologi Malaysia (UTM) Razak
School to share with the participants the requirements and
career path to becoming a professional engineer. A total
of 22 academic staff consisting of both male and female
academicians attended the talk which was held at the
Seminar Room in the UTM Razak School, Kuala Lumpur
campus.

IEM WE was represented by Ir. Raftah binti Mahfar
and Engr. Dr Habibah @ Norehan binti Haron who took
the opportunity to introduce and promote the activities of
this sub-committee. Meanwhile, Ir. Prof. Dr Abu Bakar Bin
Mahat represented |IEM to deliver a briefing on the route to
becoming Professional Engineers. The programme was a
success as it managed to attract all the female participants
to join WE as members. Many of the participants had also
submitted their application forms to be IEM members during
this event. l

by Engr. Dr Habibah Haron @
Norehan Haron

A token of appreciation was presented to Ir. Raftah binti Mahfar at the end
of the talk.

A token of appreciation was presented to Engr. Dr Habibah @ Norehan binti
Haron before the event ended.

Engr. Dr Habibah @ Norehan Haron, is a Senior Lecturer at UTM
Razak School of Engineering and Advanced Technology. The interests of
her research are namely focused in the areas of Engineering Education,
Manufacturing Engineering, and Industrial Engineering.

May 2013 JURUTERA | 37



